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Re: Request for Extension
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To Whom It May Concern:

Resource Recovery Corp. (G000176C), a wholly-owned subsidiary of Philip Services
Corporation, is hereby requesting a one-week extension to the May 1, 2006 deadline for
submittal of our 2005 Solid Waste Annual Report. Our corporate offices were recently
flooded due fo a burst sprinkler pipe, which caused significant disruption. Your
flexibility in granting this extra time would be most appreciated.

Please contact me at 425-227-6120 in response to this request.
Thank you,

Keith Lund
PSC Regulatory Affairs Manager




